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Lawrence H. Reichman 

Partner 

LReichman@perkinscoie.com 

D. +1.503.727.2019 

F. +1.503.346.2019 

August 15, 2023 

VIA EMAIL 

Nolan Moser 

Chief Administrative Law Judge 

Public Utility Commission of Oregon 

201 High Street SE, Suite 100 

Salem, OR 97301-3398 

Re: Docket UT 125 

Dear Judge Moser: 

This law firm represents Qwest Corporation (“Qwest”) in this proceeding.  We are in receipt of a 

letter from Northwest Public Communications Council (“NPCC”) dated August 8, 2023 and filed 

with the Commission on August 14, 2023.   

Qwest does not agree with the statements or proposals stated in NPCC’s letter and intends to 

submit a detailed response, along with Qwest’s suggestions for proceedings on remand.  Because 

of the press of other matters, counsel requires several days to prepare this response and intends to 

do so at the earliest opportunity and not later than August 23, 2023.  We respectfully request that 

the Commission not take any action with respect to NPCC’s letter until Qwest has had an 

opportunity to respond.   

Thank you for your attention to this matter.  

Sincerely yours, 

Lawrence Reichman 
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